.....

From:

Patrino Beth

Sent:

Friday, February 27, 2015 10:37 AM

To:

Mickelson Anastasia

Subject:

FW: Support HB 2745 and HB 2941

From: Jaynes, Dan [mailto:dan.jaynes@iberdrolaren.com]

Sent: Friday, February 27, 2015 10:12 AM

To: Patrino Beth

Subject: Support HB 2745 and HB 2941

Hi Beth,

I'd like to voice my support for the extension of the solar pilot program.

Thanks, Dan Jaynes



Dan Jaynes, Director of Meteorology 503-796-7728 (Desk) | 503-467-6483 (Mobile)

Please consider the environment before printing this email:

If you have received this message in error, please notify the sender and immediately delete this message and any attachment hereto and/or copy hereof, as such message contains confidential information intended solely for the individual or entity to whom it is addressed. The use or disclosure of such information to third parties is prohibited by law and may give rise to civil or criminal liability.

The views presented in this message are solely those of the author(s) and do not necessarily represent the opinion of Iberdrola Renewables, LLC. or any company of its group. Neither Iberdrola Renewables, LLC. nor any company of its group guarantees the integrity, security or proper receipt of this message. Likewise, neither Iberdrola Renewables, LLC. nor any company of its group accepts any liability whatsoever for any possible damages arising from, or in connection with, data interception, software viruses or manipulation by third parties.